
COUNCIL MEETING – 20TH JANUARY 2016  
ITEM 6 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Kenneth Jones for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:-  

 

“Considering the examples, references and data used and presented by 
Stockton Council at the initial planning meeting for Red Plains, it is clear you 
did not have the foresight, capability or sound judgement to predict the 
disturbingly high number of police call-outs that have occurred at the property 
since it opened. Had this number of call-outs been expected then what would 
the planning department have said about the change of use of Red Plains 
when it is so close to neighbouring houses - one inhabited by an old lady and 
the other by a family with two very young children?”  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


